
The Family First Prevention Act will dramatically change the federal funding priorities 
for child welfare. There will be a host of new requirements and some new opportunities 
in the areas of prevention and older youth. There is more of a push toward evidence 
based programs. Pennsylvania is working to implement the provisions of the Family 
First Act in October of this year. PCYA would like to invite you to come get an update 
regarding the Family First Act and Transition Act, as well as hear the latest of where 
Pennsylvania is at regarding implementation.

The Office of Children, Youth, and Families has once again graciously agreed to present 
for us and to answer what questions they can. This training is open to commissioners, 
CYS agencies, providers, and others interested in learning more about Family First and 
Pennsylvania’s implementation efforts.

Family First Prevention Act Training

Monday, February 24
10 a.m. - 12:30 p.m.

CCAP Office
2789 Old Post Road
Harrisburg, PA 17110

REGISTER HERE
No Fee to Attend

http://events.constantcontact.com/register/event?llr=i8lergcab&oeidk=a07egviyjl20579f788

